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Product Discontinuation – Presto Lock™ Fascia & Presto Stop™ 
Gravel Stop 
 
Effective immediately, Johns Manville is discontinuing the production Presto Lock Fascia and Presto 
Stop Gravel Stop products. 
 
Johns Manville will continue to offer a full line of edge metal products for both Single Ply and 
Bituminous systems.  These products include, but are not limited to the following: 
 

• Presto-Tite Fascia for Single Ply and Bituminous systems 
• Presto-Tite Edge One Fascia  
• Presto-Weld Drip Edge 
• Presto Lock Coping 

 
These high performance products carry FM and ANSI/SPRI ES-1 approvals that offer compliance with 
International Building Code.  They have been designed to offer the contractor a high-quality, cost 
effective, and easy-to-install product, which may be included in the Johns Manville Peak Advantage® 

roof system guarantee. Contact your district Technical Specialist for guarantee requirements. 
 
Please contact your local sales or technical representative or call the Lewiston Technical Service Team 
at 1-800-445-1500 for more information.  
 
Timothy Olehowski 
Lewiston Plant Manager 

 


